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A Note  from Fr. John Skirtich 

 

 

 

 

 

  

    This past week we began a new phase of our parish grouping merger: 
    naming our new  parish.  You'll see two pages later in this bulletin that 
    have information about the naming process and a form to submit 
    your suggested name.  You should have also received this Information 
    In a mailing last week.  We’ve already received many names and look 
    forward to receiving as many suggestions as possible.  All parishioners 
    are invited to participate!   

We also started a new page on our grouping website that is a "clearing house" for merger 
information.  There we'll provide you with updates about merger progress and forms for your 
inputs and feedback.  Be sure to check out that page at:  https://shcpgh.org/merger-info 

You may recall that we announced some months ago that we will also be moving into one 
central parish office, located in the current offices and school building of St. Germaine’s.  That 
move will take place gradually over the course of several weeks, beginning in early July.  After 
the move has been completed there will still be some satellite office hours at the various 
parish sites, the days and times of which are yet to be determined.  The move to one central 
office is crucial from an organizational standpoint as it has been very difficult to attempt to 
run four different parish operations from four different sites at the same time.  Your patience 
and understanding during the upcoming transition would be greatly appreciated. 

As we anticipate formal merger of parishes in January of 2021, we will be realigning our staff 
into one, unified staff beginning July 1st.  Some folks will be retiring and others will be moving 
into new positions, all of which will be announced within the next few weeks here in the 
bulletin and on the grouping website.   

RETIREMENTS:  Audrey Prex retired at the end of March, Annie Puhalla and Peggy Jarosh 
are retiring (or retired) at the end of June. Dottie Matchett is retiring at the end of September. 
Audrey has assisted in the Music Department at St. Germaine Church for __ years.  Annie has 
been involved in education at St. Germaine for ___years as a Preschool Director, 2nd Grade 
School Teacher and CCD Coordinator. Cards, letters and any other sentiments for Audrey or 
Annie may be sent in care of St. Germaine Parish; 7003 Baptist Road; Bethel Park, PA 15102. 
Peggy has served the families of Nativity Parish for 17 years as CCD secretary. Dottie has been 
the Bookkeeper at Nativity for 27 years. Cards, letters and any other sentiments may be sent in 
care of Nativity Parish.  Thanks and congratulations to these wonderful people who have given 
so much of themselves to the Church! 
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MASS INTENTIONS 

NEXT WEEKEND  -  VIGIL & SUNDAY MASSES 

Saturday, 
July 4 

St. Valentine  4:00 p.m.    Rita Vento 

Sunday, 
July 5 

St. Germaine  7:30 a.m.  Joseph Fanzo Wife, Vivian 

Nativity  9:00 a.m. Earl Klein William & Cynthia Klein 

St. Gabriel  11:00 a.m.  Geri Ruggieri Kathy Stabryla 

  Chesnos Family 

Date Church Time Intention(s) Requested by 

Saturday, 
June 27 

St. Valentine  4:00 p.m.  
 Jerome & Carole Hudak  

 50th Wedding Anniversary 
 

Sunday, 
June 28 

St. Germaine  

Nativity  

St. Gabriel 

7:30 a.m.  

9:00 a.m. 

11:00 a.m. 

Kimberly Ann Behr Parents, Ralph & Carol Bonnar 

Earl Klein William & Cynthia Klein 

Sally & John Clark, Sr. 

Monday, 
June 29 

St. Valentine  11:30 a.m. 

Robert DePaul Family 
For the Spiritual & Temporal Welfare of 
Tom & Rose Natali 

Grandson 

Joseph Caputo Pete, Sand & Family 

Regis Kunold Mike & Cindy Watkins 

Tuesday, 
June 30 

St. Gabriel  11:30 a.m. 

Ron Schirra (4th Anniv.) Wife & Family 

Brian Tomasetti (Anniv.) Gayle Knoll 

Thomas C. Dougherty (Anniv.) Pat & Donna Barnett 

Frank Gunia Chris Bursick 

Wednesday, 
July 1 

St. Valentine  11:30 a.m.  

Angeline Ferrari Lorraine Rosso 

Eileen Nieman Pat & Don Flickinger 

Claire Grubbs Larry & Vicki Wallace & Family 

Eric M. Brendel Mitchell Family, Nick, Tracy & Chase 

Thursday, 
July 2 

St. Germaine  11:30 a.m. 

Leona Quering  Family 

Matilda Tobacco Family 

Henrietta Langer Ann Langer 

Philip Wodzinski Sophia Olson 

Friday, 
July 3 

Nativity  11:30 a.m.  

  Joseph & Katherine Delach   Daughter, Kathleen & Family 

  Jeremy Dentel   Joel & Sherry Stumpf 

  George Graham   Mike & Debbie Walker 

  The Fredell Family   The Yocco Family 

Saturday, 
July 4 

St. Gabriel   10:00 a.m.   

Rene Walsh Family 

Robert & Catherine DelGreco The Harrison Family 

Ray Westrick (Birthday) Lew & Linda Nevins 

Joe Spagnolo Selma Parenti 

Family 
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Nativity 
Divine Mercy  

Candle 
 
 

In Memory of  
Bill Belack 

(Wife and Children) 

Rest in Peace 
Antoinette Ferry 

Stephen Mann 

Theresa Garfold 

Readings for the week of June 28, 2020 
Sunday: 2 Kgs 4:8-11, 14-16a/Ps 89:2-3, 16-17, 18-19 [2a]/Rom 6:3-4, 8-11/Mt 10:37-42    
Monday: Acts 12:1-11/Ps 34:2-3, 4-5, 6-7, 8-9 [5b]/2 Tm 4:6-8, 17-18/Mt 16:13-19 
Tuesday: Am 3:1-8; 4:11-12/Ps 5:4b-6a, 6b-7, 8 [9a]/Mt 8:23-27 
Wednesday: Am 5:14-15, 21-24/Ps 50:7, 8-9, 10-11, 12-13, 16bc-17 [23b]/Mt 8:28-34 
Thursday: Am 7:10-17/Ps 19:8, 9, 10, 11 [10cd]/Mt 9:1-8 
Friday:  Eph 2:19-22/Ps 117:1bc, 2 [Mk 16:15]/Jn 20:24-29 
Saturday: Am 9:11-15/Ps 85:9ab and 10, 11-12, 13-14 [cf. 9b]/Mt 9:14-17 
Next Sunday: Zec 9:9-10/Ps 145:1-2, 8-9, 10-11, 13-14 [cf. 1]/Rom 8:9, 11-13/Mt 11:25-30 

 

ANNUAL SAINT ANNE NOVENA 
Beginning on Saturday, July 18th and concluding on Sunday, July 26th, Saint Paul of the Cross Parish will offer its 
annual Novena in honor of Saint Anne. This year’s Novena entitled “Li’l Bit of Heaven,” will be directed by 
Fathers Bob and Dick Gielow. Mass and Novena prayers are offered each day in Saint Anne Church at 8 am and 
6:30 pm. For a complete Novena schedule, visit www.stpaulofthecross.com/Novena or call (412) 531-5964.  

II  David Brace & Mary Sylvio 

(St. Germaine) 

St. Valentine 
Sanctuary Lamp 

 

In Memory of Paul Forsyth  
(Family) 

During the past several weeks many of us have been cleaning out our attics, basements, garages, 
cupboards, and drawers but have not had any place to take these items.  Well, we’re happy to let you know 
that our St. Vincent de Paul stores are now open for business--for both receiving donations and shopping.  
The store closest to us is the one located at the corner of Grove Road and Route 88. 

Currently the store hours for both shopping and receiving donations are Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, 
Friday, and  Saturday from 10:00 a.m. until 6:30 p.m. and Thursdays from 10:00 a.m. until 8:00 p.m. 

Please DO NOT drop off donations when the store is not open.  If items are left outside and get rained upon, 
then we must pay to have these donations put in a dumpster and then pay again to have the dumpster hauled away. 

We are also pleased to tell you that our Warehouse is back in operation which means that pickups for donations are being 
made at the bins in our church parking lots, and donations of large items can be picked up at your home. 

Dear Parishioners, 
In appreciation for your prayers and support throughout these 25 years. 
Fr. Ken Sparks celebrates his silver anniversary to Priestly ordination. 
Best wishes can be sent to    St. Sylvester Church 
                                                      3754 Brownsville Road 
                                                      Pittsburgh,  PA  15227 
May God Bless you. 
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PRECIOUS BLOOD OF JESUS HOLY HOUR 

 
A special Holy Hour to honor the Most Precious Blood of Jesus  

will take place on: 

 

Sunday, July 5, 2020 at 7:00 p.m.  

St. Gabriel of the Sorrowful Virgin Church 

 

There will be Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament, Rosary, Divine 
Mercy Chaplet and Litany to the Most Precious Blood.  The Blessed 

Sacrament will be processed through the church followed by 
Benediction. 

 

July is the month dedicated to the Blood of Jesus.  Through His 
Blood shed on the Cross we are redeemed. 

 

We can share in His Life with the Holy Trinity! 

What a Gift to us! 

 

Won’t you please come and adore the Blood of Jesus that is 
worthy of all glory and honor? 
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SOMETHING EXTRA 
WE ARE NOT RECYCLING THE WORSHIP AIDS OR BULLETINS AT MASS. We are asking that you take 
your worship aid and/or bulletin with you when you leave the church as you are being asked not to 
leave anything behind at Mass. This includes prayer cards, tissues, and pamphlets as well. Please 
support our bulletin advertisers when possible as they are the ones who are covering the costs of the 
bulletin printing. 

CONFESSIONS IN JULY There will not be Confessions at St. Gabriel on Saturday, July 11th 
and Saturday, July 18th. Confessions will still be held at St. Valentine from 11 a.m. until 
Noon on those two Saturdays. There will not be Confessions at St. Valentine on 
Saturday, August 1st. There will be Confessions at St. Gabriel from 11 a.m. until Noon. 
There are First Holy Communion Masses scheduled for the children in our school and parish. We ask 
you to pray for our little disciples who have waited patiently in anticipation of coming to know Jesus 
Christ through the most precious gift of the Most Holy Eucharist! 

RETIREMENT PRAYERS for Peggy Jarosh, Audrey Prex and Annie Puhalla. We pray that as 
they step aside from the obligations of their work days, that they may find Joy in 
remembering past successes and Happiness in pursuing new hopes and plans. 

CLEARANCES The St. Valentine Safe Environment did a rather large mailing 
for those that need their clearances within the next few months.  Thank 
you to those that returned the paperwork to Maryann Wellinger.  If you 
have not done so yet, we would appreciate it if you would return your 
papers very soon so they can processed;  it takes about  three weeks to do 
that.  If you are no longer going to volunteer, please let us now by emailing 
mwellinger@stvals.org or calling 412-835-3780. Thank you for your prompt 
attention to this time-sensitive matter.  

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 2020-2021  We will soon be emailing our Religious 
Education Registration Forms and information regarding the 2020-2021 
catechetical year to all of our faith formation families from Nativity, St. 
Gabriel, St. Germaine and St. Thomas More. If we don’t have an email 
address on file for you, please call Maryann Wellinger at 412-835-3780. Thank 
you for your patience as we plan our catechetical year as four separate 
programs become one. 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED Catechists and 
Aides needed: Volunteers are needed to 
share faith with children in grades first 
through eighth grade. We are also 
looking for hall monitors. Please contact 
the Religious Education Office at 
cvater5@stvals.org or 412-835-4415 for 
information on how to get started. 
Thank you! 
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